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J PACWI 550 N.W. Lejeune Road, Suite 401 • Miami, Florida 33126 

Dr. Nelson C. Wall 
Secretary/Treasurer 

July 25, 1991 

Dear Colleague: 
The Pan American Coalition of Welding Institutions (PACWI) 
is sponsoring a Conference entitled "Welding Research in the 
Americas," to be held on April 4, 1992, in Rio de Janeiro, 
Brazil. 

Your organization is invited to present an unpublished work 
in the field of Welding Research at this Conference. I am 
enclosing an "Invitation to Authors" and the corresponding 
Application Form with the request that you publish same in 
your monthly publication, or circulate it to your members so 
that they may present their papers for consideration by the 
Special Committee of PACWI for the 1992 Conference. 

If you, or any of your members, wish to attend, please 
advise me and I will mail you the corresponding registration 
forms. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
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